
 

Newsletter 
Week beginning: 26th February 2024 

 

Here’s what the Famous Fives are learning about over the next two weeks: 

 

In English, we are finishing our work on A Midsummer Night’s Dream. We will be acting out 

part of the story and will be learning the difference between formal and informal language. 

We will conclude the topic by writing a newspaper report on the weddings that take place at 

the end of the story. 

 

In Maths, we will be working on decimals and percentages. We will be learning how to order, 

compare and round decimals, and will be learning how to convert decimals and fractions to 

percentages. 

 

In P.E., we will be starting a new unit on gymnastics. We will be learning how to use a 

springboard correctly and how to ensure a controlled take-off and landing in a gymnastics 

sequence. 

 

In R.E., we will be learning about different perspectives on how the world came into being. 

 

In Science, we will be starting a new topic on space and will be learning facts about the 

planets in our solar system. 

 

In Geography, we will be learning about the effects of Climate Change. 

 

In Art, we will be doing a character sketch using watercolour paints.  

 
Notices 

 

A reminder that our trip to the National Coal Mining Museum will take place on Wednesday 

20th March. Please do get in touch if you have any questions or if you are unsure if your child 

will want to go down the mine. 
 

If you have any other queries, please don’t hesitate to speak with us.  

 

Many thanks, 
 

Mr A. Townsend & Miss C. Bennison 
 



 


